
 
 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for October 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, October 16, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The Board approved 33 new members.  

 
2. The Board approved the bid from the Saskatchewan Agility Association (SAA) to 

host the 2025 Saskatchewan/Manitoba/Nunavut Regional Championships from June 
13-15, 2025, at the Aberdeen Equestrian Sports Centre in Aberdeen, 
Saskatchewan. 

 
3. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 

the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


